
 

 

Chess Kid Agreement 
 

 
 
Chess Kid is a website for members of chess club to continue their chess 
education. It is also an opportunity to be part of a thriving, positive community 
for chess outside of school.  
 
Children have the option to make limited contact with their opponents using 
stock phrases and emojis.  
 
Children, who use their accounts are trusted do so sensibly and in a way that 
does not upset other users. There is a message system between the children 
and their chess tutor (Mr. Smallridge). This should not be used and no messages 
will be acknowledged.  
 
Following our E-Safety rules, if there are any issues or messages them make you 
feel uncomfortable, then you should tell an adult in your house immediately 
and Mr. Smallridge in school.  
 
Nothing should be bought from Chess Kid unless your relevant adult has given 
permission. 
 
All activity can be checked by Mr. Smallridge so if there are any issues, please 
get in touch.  
 
If any children do not use their account following the agreed rules then they will 
have their account suspended for 2 weeks. If it happens again the account will 
be suspended for an indefinite time.  
 
Everyone should enjoy their Chess Kid accounts and improve their play even 
more.  
 
 
 

 
 
 


